
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  FSD County Manager 
 
FROM: DSS/Children’s Division/Early Childhood and Prevention Services Section 
 
 

This mailing contains FAMIS Child Care IRS1099 forms for tax year 2004 that 
were returned to us after a delivery to the provider’s address of record was attempted.   
 

Since delivery to this address was incomplete, please supply the 1099 form only 
to the child care provider named on the 1099 form.   
 
Please refer to the memorandum, CD05-11; OEC-03, for instructions on releasing IRS-
1099 Forms to child care providers. 
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